
Flu Vaccination Clinic Follow-Up 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

Thank you for visiting our clinic for your flu vaccination on [Date of Vaccination]. We 

appreciate your commitment to your health and the health of our community. 

We wanted to remind you of a few important points regarding your vaccination: 

• You may experience mild side effects such as soreness at the injection site, fatigue, or a 

low-grade fever. These typically resolve within a few days. 

• If you have any concerns about your condition, please do not hesitate to reach out to our 

clinic. 

• Remember to continue practicing good hygiene by washing your hands regularly and 

staying home if you are feeling unwell. 

Our clinic will be open for any follow-up questions or concerns regarding your flu vaccination. 

You can reach us at [Clinic Phone Number] or email us at [Clinic Email Address]. 

Thank you again for taking this important step in protecting your health. We look forward to 

seeing you at your next appointment! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic Name] 

[Clinic Address] 


